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I am urging the House Natural Resources Committee to vote NO on HB 2795.

I live out of Oregon but am an advocate for animal welfare. Also I do like to travel and recreate in Oregon where my
parents were born and raised and urgently request that the Oregon legislature vote no on HB 2795.  Those proposing
this bill to allow counties to opt out of the ban against using dogs to hunt cougars is immoral and another attempt for
those who feel all wildlife is fair game for them to kill for "sport".

Thank you for your efforts to protect cougars and all wildlife in Oregon

Marjorie Lulay
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